BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting April 1, 2019

The Workshop Meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on Monday,
April 1, 2019 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m. Members present included Mses.
Law, Yankes, Greco, Messrs. DeFranco and McDowell. Mr. Collins was absent. Also present were
Donna J. Perry, Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor Gavin Robb.

Listen to Visitors

Danielle Weaver of Graham Boulevard discussed a better communication network between the
Borough and residents.

Lowell Mate of Churchill Road requested an update on the former Westinghouse property. Mr.
Dworin stated the property recently sold and we are unsure of any proposed plans.

He also discussed the new education plan proposed by Woodland Hills School District.

New Business

Mr. Dworin discussed the possibility of the sale of the Shaffer School property by the school board
and a housing development on the site for seniors.

The Allegheny Land Trust is interested in acquiring a piece of property in the Borough for green
space development.

Old Business

Churchill Tree Ordinance
Committee Reports

Property Maintenance Report
Manager Update

Bills
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Executive Session

Personnel Matter

Adjourn

There was a motion by Mr. McDowell, seconded by Ms. Law and unanimously approved to adjourn
at 8:30 p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Secretary



